
 

 

 

Friday 17th September 2021 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

 

Walking bus 

 

A great turnout for the walking bus this week! All year groups are 

welcome to join us. We leave Coppull police station at 8.30am. 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Fair- St John’s the Divine  

A reminder about St John’s church Autumn Fair tomorrow! I know 

the church will appreciate all the support you can offer.  

 

 

 

Reward and Recognition  

 

This week.. Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 
the ‘Shining Star’ (s) Jack  Abbie  George L Millie  

 

Demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘Thankfulness’ 

Sophia N  Harry P  Luke  Arthur 

 

A big well done to the children this week.  
Uniform  

Please label all red school jumpers as we seem to have accumulated a few already, with 

no names in. Thank you  

PTFA  

Reminder to come along to the AGM taking place in 

school on Monday 27th September at 6.30pm in the 

school hall. Everyone is invited! Please come along 

and join the PTFA. 



 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee morning  

Please come along and support the 

Macmillan coffee morning on Friday 24th 

September at 10.30am in the school hall.  

Any cake donations would be very 

much appreciated.  

Please look out for the letter coming 

home with the reply slip to indicate how 

many places you need. Payment of £2.50 will be collected on the door. This will include a 

drink and piece of cake.   

 

G7 Speakers Summit 

As you may be aware, Astley Hall in Chorley with be 

hosting the G7 speakers’ summit next weekend.  

Sir Lindsay Hoyle, the UK Speaker of the House of 

Commons is to welcome seven of the world's most 

important politicians to Chorley for the annual G7 

Speakers' conference.  

Thank you to Honey in year 6 who is going to attend the 

conference tomorrow to represent Coppull St John’s and 

join other year 6 children from the Chorley Schools.  

 

Harvest 

This year our Harvest collection will once again focus on a collection of foods for the Food 

bank in Chorley. Look out for the letter coming home with the details for our Harvest 

collection.   

We would also like to support Bishop Julian’s appeal; 

to support the Mosamaria Trust. The children will hear 

in worship all about the work of the trust and how the 

Charity supports children and young people. The 

Mosamaria Trust has developed an Orphans and 

Vulnerable Children programme (OVC). This looks 

after children who have been orphaned by the 

various illnesses associated with AIDS. Often these 

children are looked after by their grandparents and 

live in the townships on the outskirts of cities like Bloemfontein. Mosamaria supports and 

feeds some of the most vulnerable children in South Africa.   

With donations from our school community and fundraising activities being led by the 

worship group we hope to raise money to be able to donate to the Bishop Julian’s appeal. 

We thank you for your continued support.  

 

               
                   

                                           
           

                                   
                         

                           

             
                 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary   Events 

Friday 24th September  Macmillan coffee morning from 10.30 

Monday 27th September  PTFA AGM 6.30pm in the school hall- all welcome  

Thursday 30th September  Open Afternoon 

Wednesday 6th October  African drumming workshops 

Friday 8th October  ‘Hello Yellow’ Young Minds Mental Health Day  

The Yogi Group visiting to lead mental health workshops 

with all our children  

Thursday 14th October  Parents’ meetings  

Wednesday 20th October  Maths Day 

Thursday 21st October  Mid-term Eucharist service in church- 9am 

Friday 22nd October  End of half term.  

Monday 1st November  School reopens 


